

Monday 14th May 2018

Hereford Cathedral Junior School

28 Castle Street Hereford HR1 2NW

Telephone 01432 363511

Mrs Claire Roberts BA, MA, PGCE Director of Studies and Head of English c.roberts@herefordcs.com

www.herefordcs.com

Dear Nursery to Year 2 Parents,

BOOK FAIR - Monday 21st May

Following its success in February, the Junior School will once again be holding a Book Fair during the afternoon of **Monday 21**st **May** in **St David's Hall**.

The Children's Bookshelf is a local company stocking thousands of new books and is a specialist in Pop-Up Book events. In addition, the Junior School will earn a FREE book for every ten books purchased through the book fair.

All the books are £2 and range from picture books for the younger ones to chapter books for readers up to 13+. You are invited to come along and browse the shop between 3.15pm and 4.15pm on Monday.

Please note that this is a one day only event!

Hoping to see you there.

Yours sincerely,

Claire Roberts

Director of Studies